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B R A D K O N W I C K , E N V I R O N M E N T A L 

D E P A R T M E N T 

There are a good number of 

homes and businesses on septic 

systems in Tyrone.  It is always 

a good reminder to perform 

regular septic system 

maintenance.  This can help 

protect water quality and avoid 

costly repairs later. Here are 

some helpful tips to remember in 

protecting and maintaining your 

septic system. If you have 

questions on the location of your 

septic system, please contact the 

Fayette County Environmental 

Health Department.   

https://www.epa.gov/septic/septicsmart-week-quick-tip-videos



